
Dear Parents,  

I hope you are all well and staying safe. I am thinking of you all. 

Remember this is a difficult and unprecedented time. Although, it is 

recommended that structure is good for your child’s learning and 

mental health, I do not expect you to complete all the tasks on the 

various grids. Your child will be learning lots from being at home with 

you and their family and engaging in everyday tasks like cooking, 

gardening etc.  

The maths that was published with the last home learning resources 

contained four weeks’ worth of learning so please continue to use 

this resource. Continue to use the other resources you have found 

useful e.g. White Rose Maths etc. 

We have used the same proforma for Reading, Writing and Other 

Curriculum areas. This is “Bingo Style” so it contains a number of 

activities that your child can engage with so that they are able to 

choose the activities which interest them the most. Again, I do not 

expect them to complete every task in just two weeks. 

It has now been a number of weeks since we have had to adapt to 

this new way of life and I am missing all of you children lots! I love to 

see what you have been up to at home so please continue to share 

your learning with us.  

Feel free to post your work/creations straight to Facebook/ Twitter or 

alternately email  office@stjohntheevangelist.org.uk. 
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Remember stay safe, stay positive and keep smiling. 

Mrs Gell x 

 


